
 

 

Circular No (44) for 2016 
Launch of Training & Development Initiatives in the Federal 

Government  
 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 
like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 
endeavors. 
Pursuant to Federal Law by Decree No (11) for 2008 Regarding Federal 
Government Human Resources; further to Ministerial Development 
Council’s Decision No 21/2S/3 for 2012 endorsing Training & Development 
System in the Federal Government; and based on the Authority’s 
responsibility in supporting the federal entities in their efforts to achieve 
efficiency, competiveness and excellence in the field of training and 
development on the Federal Government level; 
 
It is our pleasure to announce the launch of Training & Development 
Initiatives which include professional certificates, the new Ma’aref Portal 
and a specialized training course in project management, in collaboration 
with the Prime Minister’s Office. The launch event will take place on 
Thursday, January 12, 2017 in Hayatt Regency Dubai Creek, at 10.00 – 
2.00 pm. 
 
You are kindly requested to nominate whoever you deem suitable from 
among your HR department’s training staff to attend the launch workshop, 
and provide us with the names no later than Monday, January 09, 2017.  
 

Thank you for your cooperation 
 
Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar, 
Director General, 
Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

Issued on January 02, 2017 

For coordination please contact: 
- Noora Al Mulla, Tel: 04- 231 91 53    Email: NAIMulla@fahr.gov.ae 
- Aisha Al Amiri,  Tel: 04- 231 91 41     Email: AALAmiri@fahr.gov.ae 
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